MITSUI 0.S.K. LINES, LTD.

Tokyo, 5th November, 1964

Mr. P.W. Mason

Chief Representative and
Principal Surveyor for the Orient
Lloyd's Register of Shipping

Dear Sir,

We regret to inform you that we have decided to withdraw the
vessels undermentioned from the classifications and RMC in Lloyd's
Register.

The names of vessels and the time of withdrawal expected
are as follow:-

M.S. "Mavasan Maru"..... October, 1964
M.S. "Azumasan Maru" December, 1964
M.S. "Mogamisan Maru" S December, 1964

We take this opportunity of thanking you for your kind support
in the past and ask for your favours in the future.

Yours very truly,

MITSUI O.8.K. LINES, 1LTD,

/s/

S. Okada
General Manager
Technical Department

c.c. Lloyd's Register of Shipping Kobe.
Teck. Dept., Osaka
- do - Kobe
- do - Tamano
Master of each vessel

0\\30-~0\\\3A -037%b




